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16 May 2024 
 
Eric Insurance Status as Subscriber to the General Insurance Code 
of Practice 
  
From 1 September 2024, Eric Insurance Ltd will no longer subscribe to the General 
Insurance Code of Practice (the Code), a set of obligations that promote high 
standards of ethical conduct and customer service for insurers.  
 
The Code aims to strengthen consumer protection by ensuring insurers operate with 
transparency, accountability and a focus on consumer interests and needs.   
Subscribing to the Code commits insurers to good practices and service delivery that 
is honest, efficient, fair, transparent and timely.   
 
More information on the General Insurance Code of Practice can be found on the 
General Insurance Code Governance Committee website.  
 
The General Insurance Code Governance Committee (CGC) monitors insurers’ 
compliance with the Code. Functions performed by the CGC include investigating 
consumer reports of possible breaches of the Code.  
 
From 1 September 2024, after Eric Insurance Ltd ceases to be a subscriber to the 
Code, the Code Governance Committee will no longer be able to monitor Eric 
Insurance’s performance under the Code.  
 
Eric Insurance Limited has made the decision to cease its subscription as part of cost 
containment efforts associated with its exit from the general insurance market. Eric will 
continue to act in the spirit of the Code while executing the runoff of its insurance 
liabilities.  
 
 
 

https://insurancecode.org.au/app/uploads/2023/10/GICOP_1_Oct_2023.pdf
https://insurancecode.org.au/about/about-the-code/

